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INDIANA UNIVERSITY EVANSVILLE CENTER FOR0j MEDICAL EDUCATION,

8600 University Boulevard'{
Evansville, Indiana 47712
(812) 464-1831

SCHOOL OF MEDICINE
4

February 17, 1986

Ms. Patricia Vacherlon
Material Licensing Section
Region III
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

RE: License No. 13-15734-01
Control No. 76786 ,

Dear Ms. Vacherlon:
!

On May 11, 1984, we submitted our license renewal application
|

to you and have not received the actual renewal as yet. We did
receive your August 18, 1984 letter stating our application is*

" deemed timely filed;" that our license will not expire until final
action is taken. On August 6, 1985, my secretary called and was

-told by Chris Murphy that the agency was months behind in renewal
applications.

In response to our vendors repeated inquiries as to our-
renewal authorization, we have had to tell them it is " deemed

timely filed."

We would like to know the status of our renewal application
at this point, as it included requests for some changes that were
not in our Amendment #4 which was received August 3, 1984.

If there are any questions, please feel free to call me.
,

'ncerely, O
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Sf,(/1{h/&Chorg .4 hrie, Ph.D.'
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